
Pack 125 Rocket Roundup! 
Landisville Middle School  
August 22, 2015 at 1:00 pm


Come join the scouts of Pack 125 for our annual rocket launch and 
program kickoff. Boys in 1st - 5th grade are invited to bring their own 
rocket to launch! While the boys are having fun, parents have an 
opportunity to see what Cub Scouting has to offer. The rocket launch will 
take place in the athletic fields behind Landisville Middle School so you 
will need to drive around the school to find us. Rocket kits and supplies 
can be purchased at Cool Trains in Salunga. 
 
Pack 125 meets in the Rohrerstown area, but is open to all boys in the 
area. For more information about Cub Scout Pack 125, please visit our 
website at: http://pack125.scoutlander.com or call Joe at 717.723.9130. 
* Please limit rocket engines to size C and smaller. Parents must remain onsite with their sons. While you are not 
committed to join, we will ask each visitor to please complete a membership application for insurance purposes.

INTERESTED IN JOINING  
CUB SCOUTS?

http://pack125.scoutlander.com
http://pack125.scoutlander.com

